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Matters

Thursday May 10th 2018
Meet the Candidates 6:00 - 6:30pm

Each candidate will have the opportunity to share their views on specific health
and health-system topics followed by questions from the floor.

6:45pm — All Candidates Meeting

Moderator: Lynda Kay

Ganaraska Trails Public School
34 Percival St. Port Hope

More information contact:
info@porthopechc.ca or 905-885-2626

This evening event hosted by the following organizations
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Northumberland HEALTH UNIT Family Health Team
o
D Port Hope Northumberland
NOR HiLLs Community Health Centre
Building a Healthier Community, Together
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For further information please see the related news release at: www.nhh.ca.

NHH Board of Directors

Upcoming Meetings
O l l ‘ Thursday, May 3rd
5:00 PM, Board Room, NHH

National Volunteer Week celebration
honours NHH’s dedicated volunteers

From fund-raising to governance, way-finding to quality
improvement, spiritual care to a heart-warming hello, more than
600 volunteers play an essential part in the daily operation of NHH.
We had the opportunity to say thank you last week at our annual
Volunteer Week celebration. For more on the many ways
volunteers are involved at NHH, and details on our annual
celebration, please see the related news release at www.nhh.ca.

Governance volunteers (L-R): NHH Board Chair, Elizabeth Selby,
NHH Foundation Director Rick Miller and NHH Board Vice Chair
Pam Went.

April is BeADonor month and Northumberland’s
Sarah Marshall has an inspiring message for all
of us to help build a donor nation

Sarah Marshall is a local woman who is here today because
she received the gift of life 21 years ago. She’s a dedicated
advocate for organ and tissue registration, speaking every
opportunity she gets about the gifts that are in each of us to
give if we take a few minutes to register. Read more about
Sarah and how to register in our Featured Story this month on
www.nhh.ca.

Sarah Marshall (centre) with NHH RN Wendy Arbeau and physician
Franceso Mulé
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